
Aldi Cream Cheese Recall May 6, 2024

May 6: Aldi is recalling several varieties of their Happy Farms cream cheese, including Whipped
Cream Cheese Spread, Cream Cheese Spread, Chive & Onion Cream Cheese Spread, and
Strawberry Cream Cheese Spread, due to potential salmonella contamination.

Affected product(s): The affected products were sold at select Aldi locations in Alabama,
Arizona, Arkansas, California, Delaware, the District of Columbia, Florida, Georgia, Illinois,
Indiana, Iowa, Kentucky, Maryland, Michigan, Minnesota, Missouri, New Jersey, New York,
North Carolina, North Dakota, Ohio, Pennsylvania, South Carolina, South Dakota, Tennessee,
Texas, Virginia, West Virginia, and Wisconsin.

Product/Size UPC Sell By Date

Whipped Cream Cheese
Spread, 8 oz

409910010188
1

08/30/2024 08/31/2024 09/01/2024
09/03/2024 09/04/2024

Chive & Onion Cream Cheese
Spread, 8 oz

409910010175
1

09/13/2024 09/22/2024

https://corporate.aldi.us/fileadmin/fm-dam/newsroom/Product_Recalls/In_Association_with_Schreiber_Foods__Inc.__ALDI_Recalls_Happy_Farms_Cream_Cheese_Spread_Products_Due_to_Potential_Salmonella.pdf


Cream Cheese Spread, 8 oz 409910010173
7

09/01/2024 09/08/2024 09/15/2024

Strawberry Cream Cheese
Spread, 8 oz

409910010174
4

09/08/2024 09/15/2024

What to do if you have the product(s): Don't consume. Discard immediately, or return to the
place of purchase for a full refund.
For more information about this recall, you can contact Schreiber Foods Inc. at (800) 644-5473
or email consumer.relations@schreiberfoods.com.


